
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
 
SUBLETTE, KS                                          AUGUST 6, 2018  
   
The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in regular session at 
City Hall at 7:00 p.m. with Council President Dylan Shotton presiding and the 
following members of the City Council present: James Barber, Leon Birney, 
Tom Stoppel and Sterling Hall.  Also present were City Superintendent 
Daylen Elsey, Sheriff Troy Briggs and City Clerk Jeannie Trigg. Visitor were 
Kelly Brown, Deb Brown, Andy Cauthon and Mary Cauthon, Becky Wright 
and Lexi Wright. 

 
Council President opened the public budget hearing at 7:00 p.m.  There were no members of the 
public present to question the budget.  The proposed mill levy for 2019 is 56.802.  A motion 
was made by Councilmember Birney, seconded by Councilmember Stoppel, to adopt the 
budget at the mill levy at 56.802 for 2019.  The motion carried 5-0.  
 
The minutes of the last regular meeting were approved as distributed with a motion by 
Councilmember Birney, seconded by Councilmember Hall.   The motion carried 5-0. 
 
Debbie Brown, County Emergency Management, was present to talk with the Council 
about  concerns of West Nile Virus and spraying mosquitos.  She also discussed the 
Ordinance requiring house numbers on resident’s houses. 
 
Mary and Andy Cauthon were present to discuss their property nuisance 
 
Lexi Wright was present to talk to the Council about establishing a Little Free Library. 
A lending library, with boxes for books put in various spots around the City.  
    
Sheriff Troy Briggs was present to give the monthly law enforcement report.  He reported 
on doings and happenings within the City.  He reported that fair week went well. 
 
Fire Chief Rusty Sherwood was present to give the monthly fire report.   
 
Superintendent Elsey gave the monthly water report.  He discussed the need to plant some 
trees in the City parks.  A motion was made by Councilmember Barber, seconded by 
Councilmember Birney to allow $1500.00 to buy trees.  The motion carried 5-0.  He 
discussed chip sealing in early September. 
 
A motion was made by Councilmember Hall seconded by Councilmember Barber to 
approve and allow payment of the bills as distributed.  The motion carried 5-0. 
  



Councilmember Barber made a motion to adjourn at 8:48 p.m., seconded by 
Councilmember Birney.  The motion carried 5-0. 
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